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 PTFA Christmas Fayre 

Wow! Thank you to everyone who donated and came to our Christmas Fayre last Friday, we made a whopping £1000 

profit! We hope you all had a lovely time playing games, winning prizes and eating delicious cakes and biscuits. The 

raffle will be drawn today so fingers crossed to all of you who bought tickets and you will hear from us next week to 

collect your prizes.  

 Rudolph Run 

We all had a wonderful time at our joint Rudolph Run with the 

Junior School on Thursday. Some of us got to run with our 

brothers and sisters and lots of us made new friends!  

Please bring your sponsor money to the office by 19th December.  



 

16th December – Y2 Christmas Performance 2pm, St Mary’s Church 

17th December – Y1 Christmas Performance 2pm, St Mary’s Church 

18th December – YR Christmas Performance 2pm, St Mary’s Church 

19th December – Y1 Visit to Holkham Hall 

20th December – Last day of the Autumn Term –Christmas jumper/clothing and a special visitor…… 

7th January 2025 –  Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays; 07.12.24 – 13.12.24 

In Reception,    Harry is now 5 years old. 

In Year 1,   Remy and Olivia are now 6 years old 

In Year 2,       Zach is now 7 years old.  

 

 

 

 

Contact the school:  

By phone 01553 671552 

Email office@southwootton-inf.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

Golden Learners 

Well done to everyone for their hard work this week and 

special congratulations to our Golden Learners. Keep up 

the good work everyone! 
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